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Obstacle cOarse bOOt camp! 

“The principle is competing against yourself. It's about self-improvement, about 

being better than you were the day before” 

― Steve Young 

 

Date: Saturday, September 17, 2016 

Time: 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Place: Grassy area by the playground 

Admission is $5 per child 

 

T-Shirt Design Contest 

We will not be having popcorn on Fridays this year, but that doesn’t mean we 

can’t have school spirit! We will be selling t-shirts designed by one of our 

students again this year, so get started on your design. Computer images 

work best. New this year are school spirit days where your class can earn a 

prize for the most students wearing school colors! More information to 

come.  Look for popcorn at PTO events! 

Start Collecting Boxtops!!! 
We will be having boxtops contests this year, so remember to save 

your boxtops! 

Helping Parents and Teachers Work Together! 

TEACHER SPOTLIGHT 

Mr. Haroldsen 

Did you know Mr. Haroldsen has been teaching elementary school for over 

20 years? He recently got a masters degree at NNU in Leadership to open a 

new door to become a principal. It looks like it paid off because much to our 

4th graders disappointment, Mr. Haroldsen is our new principal! The fourth 

graders may be disappointed, but the rest of us are excited!! You can learn 

more about Mr. H on the school website. 

FROM MR. 
HAROLDSEN: 

Picture Day 

Tomorrow!! 

Thursday, 

September 1, 

2016 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Sept. 5 – No school, Labor Day 

Sept. 12 – No School, Work Day 

Sept 17 – Boot Camp 

Sept 26-Oct 7 – No School – 

Spud Harvest 

 

To help in the Classroom, 

contact Christy Holdaway @ 

208-663-4641 or sign up on 

facebook. 

 
Look for us on facebook: 

Terreton Elementary PTO 


